

Midnight Squares Club Meeting, Minutes 19 March 2006		
	Members Present	Jeff Hamilton, Arthur Morris, Fen Tamanaha, Gary Young, Don Queen, Tom Steele, Richard Rockwell, Lily Gee Hickman, Michael Levy, Larry Queen, Ed Zeigler, Luise Linney, Gary Dougan, Jim Jones, Judith Stevenson
1	Minutes	Minutes of January 29, 2006 were accepted.
2	Treasurer's Report	Don Queen presented a written report; it is available in the club locker. . .
3	Membership	Judith reported that there have been 70 membership renewals., and she is working on the follow-up letter to go those who have not yet renewed. The roster of membership will be prepared during April 2006
4	Administrative Items	Nothing to report.
5	Club Communications	Nothing to report.
6	A & C Fly-in	There was concern reported about the lack of visibility of any promotion of the 2006 fly-in. Jeff will post and LGCWSD inquiry. Michael reported that he and Gary are still looking at venues for the 2008 fly-in in the Bay Area.
7	Current Classes	Advanced: the class is doing well, but there is a problem with some Angels. The class coordinator is the appropriate party to address the issues. The C-2 class is doing well and none of the class members have dropped out. The coordinator expressed some modest concern ththat there is a need for floor-time for the class members.
8	Last Dance	People were generally pleased with the member appreciation dance (Andy Shore calling) but the A students left while there was still A dancing..
9	Upcoming Dances	June 4 dance with Tim Crawford for the A class completion. Costs for travel will be shared with Foggy City. Tom Maher to coordinate. A level with star tips. Hours 2-5pm at the Sims Center
		June 18 dance with Mike Kellogg for the C2 class completion. Arthur Morris to coordinate. C2 level with star tips. Hours 2-5pm at the Sims Center
		9 September: There was much discussion about this dance and it needs additional work. This was to be a two-level dance with Anne Uebelacker and Eric Hennerlau calling. The Unitarian space is only available at 8:00. Discussion is to be had with Foggy City about an 8:00 start. In addition, Gary Young will follow up with Odd Fellows Hall about available of space.there. Gary will also check in with FCD. This dance

		needs a coordinator
		12 November: this dance is with Todd Fellegly at the Jon Sims Center. This dance needs a coordinator.
		January 2007. Okay to book Kris Jensen for a dance in January, most likely at Jon Sims Center. This dance needs a coordinator.
		Scheduler of Callers for Dances: Gary Dougan announced that he will only be available to arrange callers for 2008 dances. Someone needs to volunteer for this role. Gary will train.
10	Club Dancing	There was a long and thoughtful discussion on club dancing because club night low attendance. There are not enough dancers for A and C1 nights and only enough for one square for C2-C3A nights and then only at class level C2. It was observed that Wednesdays are not as convenient for dancers as Thursday nights are. Other think that there is a need for better communications for club night. It was agreed to do an evaluation of club nights at the May meeting.
		Between the finish of classes and the Convention there will be full dancing every week on Sundays: 2-4pm A & C1; 4-6pm C2-C3A. There will be no dancing on Pride Sunday nor on the Convention weekend.
		Scheduler of Callers for Club dancing: Allan Hurst has volunteered to replace Richard Tuck (SF).
11	Club Liaisons	Nothing to report.
12	IAGSDC Convention	Gary Dougan will be the club's delegate, Harlan Kerr will be alternate. Arthur Morris will stand by as backup.
13	Next Meeting	Next meeting is scheduled for 7 May 2006, 3:00-4:00. There will be club dancing (A and C1) 1-3p and C2 class 4-6p.
	Adjourned	

Respectfully Submitted,
Arthur Morris
Secretary